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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Further to our last letter I would like to advise you of some additional information on the return to 
school this  Thursday. Firstly, the class allocation for 2020/21 is as follows: 

Junior & Senior Infants: Mrs. Gavigan 

1st & 2nd Class: Mrs. McGroary 

3rd & 4th Class: Mr. Byrne 

5th & 6th Class: Mr. O’Donnell 

Special Education Teacher: Mrs. McDaid 

Special Education Teacher: Mrs. Jervis 

Some other points to note: 

1. If your child is sick or is displaying symptoms of Covid-19 they must stay at home. 
2. All pupils should sanitise or wash their hands before leaving home each morning. The school 

has hand sanitiser at all entry/exit points and in all classrooms. Soap and warm water are 
available for all pupils to use if their hands get dirty. 

3. Pupils are encouraged to bring their own tissues with them for personal hygiene. Pupils from 
3-6th classes may bring their own sanitiser if they wish. It is not recommended that pupils in 
younger classes bring their own sanitiser due to the danger of its contents.  

4. Arrival and Dismissal of pupils (Please see previous note) 
5. Label all items belonging to your child including uniform, coat, pens & pencils, lunchbox, 

drink bottle etc. 
6. All pupils should bring their schoolbag and books to school on the first day. All books will be 

kept at school and only the lunch box/ drink bottle will be taken home.  
7. There will be no formal homework for the month of September. This will be reviewed at the 

end of the month. Parents are asked to encourage their child/children to read at home 
during this time. 

8. All parents/guardians are asked to ensure that pupils wear the correct school uniform. The 
uniform should be washed regularly as normal. 

        Please email the school at stnaulsnskeelogs@gmail.com if you require any other information. 

Regards,  
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Rory O’ Donnell (Principal) 


